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I am a winemaker who owns and runs a successful vineyard in the Stroud Gloucester Valley. 
I have a BSc (Chemistry, Biology, Stats.)
I was a member of Duralie Coal Consultative Committee for 6 consecutive years until 2012.
I write to indicate my complete support for the BGSPA submission to the Review of CSG by 
the NSW Chief Scientist and my admiration for the very fair, responsible & thorough 
professional work involved in its preparation. 
All of that considered & excellent work done by locals, under the Chair of Graeme Healy, in 
their own time with no financial compensation.
Helen Gillard
Winemaker
www.millcreekvineyard.com.au


